
 

Year 1  

 WELCOME MEETING 

 

We will be holding a Welcome Meeting for all  

Year 1 Parents/Carers at 9am on the following 

dates; 

 

Monday 17
th
 September – Otters 

Tuesday 18
th
 September – Squirrels 

Wednesday 19
th
 September – Hedgehogs (2pm) 

Friday 21
st 

September -  Rabbits 

 

We look forward to seeing as many 

Parents/Carers as possible. 


